
PROPOSED EXTENSION TO ALCOHOL CONSUMPTION DESIGNATION ORDER ZONE     

SECTION 12 CRIMINAL JUSTICE AND POLICE ACT 2001 

Winchester City Council proposes to make an order under the above provisions, extending 
the zone covered by the existing Alcohol Consumption in Designated Public Places for the 
area of Winchester Town Centre Order 2005 to include the whole of the Winchester Town 
area, together with parts of Kings Worthy, Harestock, Badger Farm, and Oliver’s Battery. 
The proposed order would mean that the extended zone would cover the following areas:- 

Part of St. John and All Saints Ward (that part of the Ward to the west of the M3) 
 
Part of Itchen Valley Ward (that part to the south east of the A34) 
 
Part of Kings Worthy Ward (that part between the southern ward boundary, the A34 
and Worthy Road) 
 
Part of Littleton and Harestock Ward (that part between the ward boundary, Andover 
Road North and Harestock Road) 
 
The whole of St. Bartholemew, St. Barnabas, St. Michael, St. Paul Ward, St. Luke 
Ward, and Oliver’s Battery And Badger Farm Wards 
 
Part of Compton and Otterbourne Ward (that part north of Badger Farm Road and the 
Hockley Link) 
 
Part of Colden Common and Twyford Ward (north of the M3) 
 
The order will cover any “public place” (as defined in the Criminal Justice and Police Act 
2001). All streets and local authority land within that area will be covered, and any other land 
which falls within the statutory definition such as churchyards.  

If made, the effect of the order will be to allow a police constable to require a person who is, 
has been, or intends to consume alcohol within the designated area:- 

a) not to consume alcohol in that place; 

b) to surrender to the police constable any alcohol in open containers. 

A person failing to comply with such a requirement is liable to a fine not exceeding £500. 

Licensed premises, the curtilage of licensed premises, and table and chairs lawfully on the 
highway under a Highways Act 1980 Section 115E permission are excluded from these 
controls. 

Any person wishing to make representations as to whether or not the order should be made 
may do so in writing to Sandra Tuddenham, Community Safety Officer, Community 
Development Division, City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester, SO23 9LJ, email 
studdenham@winchester.gov.uk.. 

Representations should arrive no later than 18 May 2007. 

S Whetnall 
City Secretary and Solicitor, 
City Offices, 
Colebrook Street, 
Winchester, 
SO23 9LJ 
 
11 April 2007  


